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The proposed open primary system invites abuse and manipulation by shadowy 

groups intent on thwarting the will of the people.  It is not hard to foresee that a group 

of candidates, each unable to gain significant support from the public, could run as 

ostensible "opponents" to one another while in fact colluding.  This is an invitation to 

rule by cartels. 

 

The existing electoral process already provides ample opportunities for Oregon 

voters to winnow the field of candidates to those few they deem most desirable.  

Tampering with that process is courting disaster. 


